
 

 

 

 

 

August 31st, 2020 

 

Good morning Latimer Road families!  

Please view the link below from our District Superintendent, Jordan Tinney. This 
message contains information regarding a blended learning option for the return to 
school.  

 

The video is here: https://vimeo.com/453330789 

 

Thank you,  

Latimer Road office 

 

 

 

 

https://vimeo.com/453330789

